

EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING 2016

An Extraordinary General Meeting of the Club to be held at the Clubhouse Henley Road, Ipswich on

Thursday, 25 February 2016 commencing at 7.30 pm

We encourage all members to come along to the meeting and a large attendance is essential. Please note however, only Adult members who have been members for at least 12 months are eligible to vote.

Voting members may now make written resolutions and suggestions for consideration at the EGM. These must be received by the General Manager at the Club address (on behalf of the Club Secretary) before Wednesday, 3 February 2016.

ALL WELCOME